
From:      no-reply=huonvalley.tas.gov.au@mailgun.huonvalley.tas.gov.au on behalf of 
"Huon Valley Council" <no-reply@huonvalley.tas.gov.au>
Sent:       Fri, 27 May 2022 08:49:09 +1000
To:                        hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au;stevenp@skymesh.com.au
Subject:                Planning Representation - Steven Payne - {Application No:7}

Your representation has been submitted.
Please note: This representation may be subject to the provisions of the Right to Information Act 
2009 which may result in its disclosure to a third party.

I/We (name)

Steven Payne

Are you lodging as a Individual, Company or Organisation

Individual/s

Of Address

149 Russell Road

Town or Suburb

Lonnavale

Postcode

7109

Email

stevenp@skymesh.com.au

Phone Number

0487505410

Comments

Please find attached my representation for my property PID 3697265, 149 Russell Road Lonnavale.
I am requesting that our representation be reviewed as my property will be incorrectly rezoned to Landscape 
conservation and believe the Rural zone will be a better fit for my properties purpose.
Kind Regards
Steven Payne

File

 149-Russell-Rd-Representation.pdf

Submit Application

 Yes Submit
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